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Superior Court of California, County of Merced 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  February 15, 2023 

 
Merced Court Announces Naming of Main Courthouse 

 
 
The Superior Court of California, County of Merced will host a courthouse naming ceremony in Merced, 

CA to recognize Professor Charles James Ogletree Jr. on Friday, February 17, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. at the 

2260 N Street Courthouse.  The naming is made possible by AB 2268 (Gray) which was signed by 

Governor Newsom on September 18, 2022, in recognition of Professor Ogletree’s contributions in the 

areas of law, civil rights and education.   

Due to the ongoing concerns of the COVID-19 virus, in-person seating is by invitation only to 

accommodate social distancing.  The Court will livestream the ceremony to its website at 

www.merced.courts.ca.gov for public viewing. Limited space is available at the courthouse to view the 

livestream.   

For more information about the courthouse, please visit https://www.courts.ca.gov/facilities-merced-

downtown.htm. 
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    AMANDA TOSTE 
   Court Executive Officer 
   (209) 725-4172 
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